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From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca] 
Sent: June-04-15 11:39 AM
To: BoardSec
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2015-0004
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
Hydro rates are expensive and at the rate that they are increasing, it is not sustainable for
customers to keep paying. There is only one taxpayer. My salary has not increased in the last
4 years and if and when it does, I will be lucky to even get the rate of inflation. Each year,
although my salary remains unchanged, with all the increases, I have much less money at the
end of each month. Stop paying the US for taking our excess Hydro and drop our rates
instead.
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